
 

Vice Chair’s Report  July 2015 
  
Hello Region Delegates, 
  
In July we will rotate our assembly to Louisville, KY.  I 
have been busy with the Hilton Garden Inn to make sure 
our assembly goes well.  
 
I have signed the contract for our November Assembly 
and we will be back in Merrillville, IN at the Clarion 
Hotel.  The Clarion Hotel sits behind the Radisson Hotel 
in Merrillville, IN.  The Clarion Hotel should be an 
awesome place to have our assembly.  We will need an 
intergroup from Illinois or Indiana to host the assembly 
in November.  Please let me know if you are interested in 
doing this service for our Region.  Thanks! 
 
I have attended two planning sessions for the Region 5 
Convention to be held in Chicago in September of 2015.    
 



Finance Committee – Patty and I have been working on 
what method we will use in order to pay for our 
assemblies, as well as our conventions and group 
donations on line.  At this time you can pay for our 
assemblies and Region 5 Convention on line.  Give us some 
time to evaluate what worked well for the assembly and 
convention as we move into this new area.    
 
I need your feedback AFTER this assembly to help make 
decisions as to where the Region 5 Assembly should be 
held: 
Did you like rotating the Assembly?   
How was the drive for you?   
How was the hotel?   
Did our numbers increase?  
Did people from Kentucky/Ohio/Indiana attend as reps 
or visitors? 
Any other questions or comments? 
Please send me your feedback or give it to me before you 
leave the assembly.  Thanks! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all soon! Thank you so much 
for giving me this opportunity to be of service.  
 
Hugs in OA Service,  
 
Mike  
Region 5 Vice-Chair 


